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Kit Carson Electric Cooperative Helps Aid Federal Employees During Furlough 
 
Taos, NM - Kit Carson Electric Cooperative (KCEC) is currently aware of the ongoing Federal 
government shutdown. KCEC will not disconnect electric service for federal employees impacted 
by the shutdown and wants to support those affected.  If you require assistance in paying your 
electric bill, please contact our office. KCEC understands the financial challenges these individuals 
and their families face. We are here to help our members and the communities we serve during 
this challenging period.  
 
KCEC and Taos Community Foundation (TCF) have joined forces to provide support to local 
federal employees who have been impacted by the furlough. TCF is collaborating with KCEC to 
provide grocery gift cards to eligible individuals.   
 
We appreciate you as a valuable member of our community. KCEC recognizes the strength of the 
community and the importance of supporting our members. 
 
Government employees affected must provide a furlough letter to prevent the disconnection 
of electric service. Employees would be assisted in applying for assistance from KCEC’s 
Members Helping Members Program and would receive a grocery gift card donated by Taos 
Community Foundation Inc. 
 

 
If you want more information about this topic, don't hesitate to contact customer service at 575-

751-9064 or via email at csr@kitcarson.com.   
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